Vallabh Govt. College Mandi (H.P)

Department of Economics

Admission Notice

(22 August 2024)
It is for the information of all the students that in lieu of the letter No. SPU-
Mandi/DAA/2024-331 dated 21/08/2024 B.Com students may be
allowed/considered for admission in M.A Economics. Further, online admission
applications are invited for the few seats vacant in M.A Economics First Semester
after third round of counselling. Interested students may apply for the same on

college admission portal vgemandi.co.in. Further, The admission portal will be

open till 27-08-2024.
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